

SHADE TREE COMMISSION MAY 25, 2017 MINUTES

approved aug 24 2017 MG-VC

WE MET AT THE MUNICIPAL BUILDING AT 5:45PM

ATTENDING RON FARR, ROE MAIO, MARIA GRIZZETTI, VIRGIL COLLIGAN AND PAULA ZELIFF-MURPHY

DISCUSSED THE PROBLEM OF THE POLICE BEING UNWILLING TO DO A STOP WORK ORDER. ROE SUGGESTED WE GET A COPY OF EAST HANOVER'S TREE ORDINANCE. WE MAY ALSO NEED TO REVISE OUR ORDINANCE. DO TO COMING STORMS, WE STARTED ON THE INSPECTION.

AN INSPECTION WAS MADE OF THE TREES AT MUSCONETCONG PARK, WE NOTED 5 TREES IN NEED OF ATTENTION, ONE TREE NEEDS TO BE REMOVED. RON MARKED THE TREES WITH WHITE PAINT. HE WILL DO A REPORT TO BRAIN MCNEILLY ADVISING HIM THAT THE TREES SHOULD BE TAKEN CARE OF BEFORE FAMILY FUN DAY IN JULY.

ALSO INSPECTED WERE THE TREES AT LAKESIDE PARK, THE VALLEY RD TRAIL AND 3 TREES ON RESIDENTIAL PROPERTY.

ONE TREE NEEDS TO BE REMOVED ON THE TRAIL AND PRUNING IS NEEDED TO OTHERS.

THE HOMEOWNER WAS SATISFIED WITH OUR FORESTER INSPECTION HER TREES.

RON ASKED THAT I SEND HIM OUR ANNUAL REPORTS FOR THE PAST 5 YEARS FOR HIS WORK ON OUR NEXT 5 YEAR PLAN.

MEETING ENDED AT 7:40PM